January Activities

4th MFA training

7th Staff meeting

11th Chapter Gathering

17th Pasta Challenge

18th Breakfast at

Cheshire Grill

24th Breakfast at

Russ' on Alpine 25th Breakfast at

Cheshire Grill



Howard Stob operated the computer/video what Steve Ayres, Marilynn & Ezra Bostic, Bob Toedebusch and Bob & Jane Ungrey watch the instructional video for CPR



Instructor Gary Williams watches as members get ready to perform CPR



Rodney DeJonge, Farmer, Terri and Harry watch the instructional video



Marilynn & Ezra Bostic watch as Steve Ayers gets ready to perform CPR



Don Reed watching Rodney DeJonge perform CPR



Don Reed Observing Dar Koza perform CPR



Marcia & Harry Emmert with Jan & Bob Ungrey



Marilynn Bostic volunteered to be the victim and be placed in a recovery position





Bob & Jane Ungrey, Harry Emmert, Todd Seger

On January 17th Chapter G members enjoyed a break from the cold winter weather with a pasta cook off at the home of Len & Jan Snyder. Conversation was lively and the food was great!



Ezra Bostic, Dar Koza and Rodney DeJonge





Rodney DeJonge and Jim Hake enjoying a conversation with Bob & Lori Toedebusch











Jim Hake and Marilynn Bostic, winners of second and third prizes in the pasta cook-off





Len and Jan Snyder (front) Bob & Jan Ungrey, Scott Klein and Hailey Olsen. Also with our group but not pictured were Jack and Peggy Kline

A number of Chapter G members took a break from the Michigan winter weather to enjoy the sunshine and blue waters off the Florida Coast. The last week of January we set sail with over 300 GWRRA Members from throughout the USA.

Ports of call included Freeport, Cozumel, and Grand Bahama Island

